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July 2022

Collas Crill is delighted to announce that Laura Perkins has been shortlisted at this year's Citywealth Future Leaders Awards in the
Lawyer of the Year IFC - Partner category.

Now in its seventh year the awards aim to champion young professionals in the wealth sector and highlight the leaders under forty of
today and tomorrow. The philosophy of the contest is to support future leaders who excel at work but who also make an important
contribution to society.

Following a submission process, the shortlist is decided by a panel of leading wealth management professionals.

The online voting is now open - if you would like to vote for Laura click here. Voting closes on 30 September.

All winners will be announced at an awards evening in London on 16 November.
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